
HUSTLERS NEWSLETTER   

October 2010 GOOD LUCK TO ALL TEAMS 

WHO WILL BE PLAYING IN  

THE FINALS.   

HOPE ALL TEAMS HAD  

A “FUN” SEASON! 

WARM-UP TOPS! 

 

The warm-up tops are looking  

Fantastic!  
Please Note :-  

Any members who haven’t purchased 

a warm-up top  and would like to, still 

have time to purchase one for $10.  

Contact any member of the committee 

or your coach to organise. (Only this 

price till end of season.) 

 

FEES!!! 

All fees should be paid by 

now, those that haven’t will be 

contacted before the season 

ends!!! 

COACHING. 

 

If anyone is interested in 

taking up a coaching roll 

please don’t hesitate to let 

us know.   

Being involved is very        

rewarding! 

THANKS TO OUR 

SPONSORS! 

 

WANGARATTA 

SDM EARTHWORKS 

BELLS PLASTERING 

NEP 
North East Plumbing 

SCORING!! 

 

PARENTS 

 

It’s great to see parents down supporting there child 

on a Monday and Tuesday night. 

It would be great to see more parents     helping out 

with scoring. 

 

Did you know! 

 

Some teams struggle to even get a scorer, and with-

out a scorer teams may lose points! 

 

It’s really not that hard. 
 

If you are wanting to learn how to score please ask 

one of our committee members, they will be more 

than happy to teach you. Or if you are down at a 

game maybe watch how it is done so as to be able 

to help the next time. 

 

This would be much appreciated! 

TROPHY PRESENTATION NIGHT!!!!!!! 
 

Saturday 20th November 

6—9pm  Wareena Hall next to Olympic Pool. 

HOPE EVERYONE CAN MAKE IT! 

BBQ, Salads and Drinks Supplied. 


